
Groom Law Group, Chartered | 1701 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20006-5811 | 202-857-0620 | Fax: 202-659-4503 | www.groom.com
This publication is provided for educational and informational purposes only and does not contain legal advice. The information should in no way be taken as an indication of future legal results. Accordingly, you 
should not act on any information provided without consulting legal counsel. To comply with U.S. Treasury Regulations, we also inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any tax advice contained in this 
communication is not intended to be used and cannot be used by any taxpayer to avoid penalties under the Internal Revenue Code, and such advice cannot be quoted or referenced to promote or market to 
another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication.

Publications

Non-US Pension Funds May Be Subject to 
New IRS Reporting and Withholding on US 
Investments

In March 2010, the US Congress passed the Foreign Account Tax 
Compliance Act, or “FATCA”. This new law should be of 
particular concern to non-US pension funds investing in the US, 
as they may be subject to withholding on payments of US-source 
interest, dividends and capital gains unless the fund enters into an 
agreement with the IRS to undertake fairly onerous information 
reporting. Recent preliminary IRS guidance has fielded an 
exemption for non-US pension funds which may be too narrow 
for many non-US plans to meet. The IRS has asked for comments 
on the proposed exemption prior to the issuance of formal 
regulations, and we would encourage non-US pension plans that 
do not meet the exemption and their service providers to consider 
making such comments. The Groom Law Group has experience in 
crafting and presenting such comments with US regulators in an 
effective manner. Please see the attached memo on FATCA and 
its implications for non-US pension plans.
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